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Divine Mercy Sunday 
April 8, 2018 

Masses for the Week 

 

St. Columbkille Parish 
321 Market Street, Brighton, Massachusetts 02135 

617-782-5774; www.stcolumbkillebrighton.com; email: office@brightoncatholic.org; fax: 617-782-7283 
School: 617-254-3110 

 

OUR PARISH MISSION STATEMENT: 

  ñWe are Saint Columbkille Parish, a community of faith celebrating Christôs presence in us through the Eucharist,  
the other sacraments and the preaching of the word of God. To be true to the Gospel we must live our faith every day,  

responding to our call to holiness by caring for, encouraging and strengthening each other.ò 
 

ADMINISTRATOR:  
Very Rev. Richard W. Fitzgerald, V. F. 

 

PAROCHIAL VICARS:  
Rev. Succès Jeanty 

Rev. Christopher Bae 
 

TRANSITIONAL DEACONS: 
Henry Shea, SJ 
Edward Casey 

 

STAFF: 
William HealeyðBusiness Manager 

Joseph R. Policelli - Director of Music 
Michael McNeil ï R. E. Assistant (English) 

Roberto Mendez ï R. E. Assistant (Spanish) 
Patricia McShane - Parish Secretary 

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Daily Masses:                         7:00 and 9:00 AM  
Friday                                  Adoración 6:00 PM; Misa 7:00 PM (Español) 
Sunday Masses:                     Vigil-Saturday 4:00 P.M. Sunday 7:30, 9:30, 11:15 AM, 12:45 (Spanish) and 5:00 PM 
CONFESSIONS:                      Saturdays from 3:00 to 3:45 PM;  
ADORATION                        Every First Friday after the 9:00 AM Mass until 11:00 AM 
BAPTISMS OF INFANTS:        For children under 7- first Sunday of the month (English)- second Sunday (Spanish) at 
                                            2:30 PM. Instruction for parents and godparents is required. Call the rectory. 
BAPTISM/CONFIRMATION:  Adults and children 7 and older who would like to receive these sacraments or  
                                            be received into the Church should email RCIA@brightoncatholic.org or call the rectory. 
MARRIAGE:                             Couples planning marriage should make arrangements SIX MONTHS 
                                            prior to wedding date. 

Sunday, April 8ðDivine Mercy Sunday 
(Sat.) 4:00 pm  Francis Griffin, 1st Ann. 
          7:30 am  Missa pro Populo 
          9:30 am  Gertie Kenny, Ann. 
        11:15 am  Pro Multis Intentionibus 
        12:45 pm  Gonsalo Sanchez, 6th Ann. 
                          Miguel Ocampo, 11th Ann, 
                          Agustin Bu¶uel, Mem. 
                          Happy Birthday to Luisa Maria Ocampo 
          5:00 pm  Lucio & Maria Loreta Pellegrini, Mem. 
 
Mon. 7:00 am  Christopher Forgwe, Monthôs Mind 
          9:00 am  Donata Sacco, 1st Ann. 
Tue.  9:00 am  Tim & Jean Hart & FamilyðHealing 
Wed. 7:00 am  Peppina Roffo, Mem. 
          9:00 am  Jim & Mary Moy & FamilyðHealing 

Thu.  9:00 am  Special Intention, Isabelle Koerner 
Fri.    9:00 am  All the Souls in Purgatory 
Sat.    9:00 am  Marie Fanning, Monthôs Mind 
 
Sunday, April 15ð3rd Sunday of Easter 
(Sat.) 4:00 pm  James M. Kean, 12th Ann. 
          7:30 am  Missa pro Populo 
          9:30 am  Sr. Evarista, CSJ, Mem. 
        11:15 am  Pro Multis Intentionibus 
        12:45 pm  Sr. Cleli Afanadora, 7th Ann. 
                          John Reddy, 5th Ann., Donna Cence, Mem. 
                          Aquileo Vivas, Monthôs Mind 
                          Healingï Elena Perez Barrahona 
          5:00 pm  Grace Rooney, Ann. 
 
 

http://www.brightoncatholic.org
mailto:RCIA@brightoncatholic.org
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Pro Multis Intentionibus: This week for The de-
ceased members of the Keenan and Foster Families, 

Mem. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Prayers Are Requested for those who are ill; for 
vocations to the Priesthood and to the Consecrated 
Life; for married couples and for families; for those 
serving in the military especially STAFF SGT. Aaron 
Souza (USAF), EN2 (SW) Matthew Kenney (USN), 
PFC Timothy C. Barry (USA), 2nd LT Megan Mon-
teiro (USAF), LT Alex DiBiasie (USA Rangers), Par-
atrooper Anthony Liberty, (USA), SGT Michael F. 
Kieloch (USMC), CAPT Kyle Timothy Sullivan 
(USA), Chaplain MAJ Jeffrey A. Ballou (USAF), 
Chaplain CAPT James W. Longe (USAF), L/CPL 
Gavin Sheehan (USMC), SSG Joseph Moore (USA), 
STAFF SGT Pedro Santana (USA); and for the re-
pose of the souls of Marguerite Cronin, Helen Pol-
lard, Mary Teresa OôMalley and the deceased mem-
bers of our parish, our families and our benefactors.  
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Bring someone back to the Church today. Put a 
ñTry God 1060AMò bumper sticker or magnet on 
your car. Bumper stickers and magnets can be found 
in the racks at the back of the Church. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Divine Mercy Sunday, April 8, there will 
be Adoration in the upper church from 3-
4 pm All are welcome. 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Young Adult News: 

April Restaurant Night 
When: Sunday, April 22nd, at 6:00PM (after the 5pm 
Mass) 
Where: Corrib Pub, 396 Market St, Brighton, MA 
02135 
Come for drinks and free appetizers, stay for fellow-
ship with other young adults in the Boston area! 
 
BC Race to Educate 5K 
Date: Saturday, April 28th at 9:30am 
Where: Alumni Stadium, Boston College 
Join fellow YAC members as we participate in the 
8th Annual BC Race to Educate 5K at Boston Col-
lege. All proceeds from the race support St. 
Columbkille Partnership School. You can sign up at 
this link: https://www.runreg.com/bc-race-to-educate. 
Our team name is: St. Columbkille Young Adult 
Commission. If you have any questions, contact 
Sandy at: sandra.j.rago@gmail.com. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Rosary is recited every weekday 

morning at 8:40 in the lower 

church. All are welcome to join in. 

 
 

Important Notice from Father Fitzgerald é

Scaffolding at the front of the church.  I am sure 
you could not help but notice the large scaffolding at 
the front of the church which goes up to the large 

round stained glass window. During one of our 
March winter storms, the outside sheathing on the 
window came apart and fell to the ground.  Thank-

fully no one was hurt.  The window is presently be-
ing inspected for repair and replacement of the 
sheathing.  As of the writing of this bulletin notice, it 
appears that the stained glass itself is bulging out 

and ready to cave in.  This will necessitate removal 
and repair of the stained glass. Also, there is a major 
crack in the bell tower that was discovered during 

the inspection.  An estimate for this work will be 
forthcoming and it will be a considerable expense to 
the parish, the funds for which we do not have avail-

able.  This will necessitate a significant funding 
campaign in the parish.  We will be informing you 
of the details in the very near future.  Many people 

who visit St. Columbkilleôs comment about the 
beauty of our church.  However, very few under-
stand the maintenance requirements of such a build-

ing.  Please pray about this need as we get the more 
specific details for this project.   
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Prayers for the Military: If 
you know of someone serving 

in the military for whom you 
would like prayers call Patri-
cia McShane at the rectory 
(617-782-5774 ext. 101 or 

email a note to office@brightoncatholic,org. Be sure 
to include name, rank and branch of service, Please 
remember to pray for all of our servicemen and 

women that they be returned safely home. 

Parish Giving 
 

Holy Thursday (Mar. 29):  $1,407.00 
Holy Land Shrines (Mar. 30):  $2,031.00 
Clergy Trust (Mar. 31/Apr. 1): $11,674.00 

 

Grand Annual (to date):  $52,906.00 
Goal: $70,000.00 

 

Catholic Appeal as of 3/30/18: $35,378.00 
77% of goal 

 

St. Vincent de Paul (Mar. 31/Apr 1):  $286.00 
 

Thank You for Your Generosity 

https://maps.google.com/?q=396+Market+St,+Brighton,+MA+02135&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=396+Market+St,+Brighton,+MA+02135&entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.runreg.com/bc-race-to-educate
mailto:sandra.j.rago@gmail.com
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Project Rachel Retreats ñLet the Church always 
be a place of mercy and hope, where everyone is 

welcomed, loved and forgiven.ò ï Pope Francis. 
Project Rachel is the post-abortion ministry of the 
Archdiocese of Boston which offers hope and 

healing for women suffering from the pain of a 
past abortion. Project Rachel offers confidential 
support, retreats and referrals for Sacramental Rec-

onciliation (Confession). Spring 2018 retreat dates 
will be May 5 and June 2. For more information, 
contact Project Rachel at 508.651.3100 or 

help@projectrachelboston.com. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

A donation was made in the month 
of April for the Wine in loving 
memory of The Antonino Rufo Fami-
ly by Their Family. Please remember 
them all in your prayers. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please Remember the St. Vincent de 
Paul Boxes  at the doors of the 
church (above the holy water fonts) 
as you leave Mass today. The next 
meeting will be Tuesday, April 10 at 

7:00 pm in the rectory. New members are always 
welcome. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Have you ever wondered if God is call-
ing you to be a religious sister?  If so, 
Fiat is for you. Fiat is a discernment 
group for single women considering a 
vocation to religious life in the Catholic 
Church. 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
April 25, 2018 from 7:00 ï 9:00 p.m. at St. Clem-
ent Eucharistic Shrine, 1105 Boylston St., Boston. 
The topic for the evening is ñSpiritual Direction.ò  
If you are interested in attending, please respond to 
Sister Marian Batho, CSJ, Delegate for Religious, 
Sr_Marian_Batho@rcab.org or call 617-746-5637. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Third Annual Palliative Care Colloquium: Car-
ing for the caregiver: How do we support those 
who care for the seriously ill? Please join the 
Archdiocese of Bostonôs Initiative for Palliative 
Care and Advance Care Planning in welcoming 
guest speakers as they guide us through the chal-
lenging role of the caregiver in response to the 
needs of the seriously ill. When: Saturday, April 
14, 2018 8:00 Time: 8:00 AM ï 1:00 AM Loca-
tion: Pastoral Center, 66 Brooks Drive, Braintree, 
MA 02184 Cost $15 (includes presentation and 
light refreshments) For more information please 
go to http://www.bostoncatholic.org/palliativecare/ 
 
 

You Are Not Alone. Pregnancy 
Help has served women in crisis 
pregnancies since 1973. They 
offer: free testing, counseling 
and support, adoption infor-
mation and referrals, education, 

career and housing information, prenatal care refer-
rals, ongoing support and material assistance. All 
services are free and confidential. They are located 
at the Brighton Marine Hospital, Building 1, Room 
430. You can reach them at 617-782-5151 or 
help@pregnancyhelpboston.org 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

RESCHEDULED due to 
the Snow: 
Dr. Angela Kim Harkins of 
Boston College will give a 
talk entitled: "The Dead Sea 
Scrolls after Seventy Years: 
What Have We Learned?" 

Tuesday, April 24, 5:30-7:00 p.m. New Loca-
tion:  Theology and Ministry Library Auditori-
um, Brighton Campus Free of Charge; Register 
for this talk at:https://htmldbprod.bc.edu/prd/f?
p=458:2:::NO::P2_GPM_PROGRAM_LIST_ID:17
18  Dr. Angela Kim Harkins has been teaching the 
RCIA classes at St. Columbkille for the past two 
years and lives in West Roxbury with her husband 
and son. She is an Associate Professor of New Tes-
tament at the School of Theology and Ministry. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Eucharistic Ministers needed at St. Elizabeth 
Hospital: Would you be willing to visit the hospi-
tal only once a week? You will be easily trained to 
offer Holy Communion to our patients. If interested 
please call Fr. Salamone at 617-789-2609 or 
Maureen Higgins at 617-789-2093 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

mailto:help@pregnancyhelpboston.org
https://htmldbprod.bc.edu/prd/f?p=458:2:::NO::P2_GPM_PROGRAM_LIST_ID:1718
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